Mark Williams <howardandwilliams@gmail.com>

Letter of intent

Mark Williams <howardandwilliams@gmail.com> Mon, May 6, 2019 at 3:44 PM
To: Mark Williams <howardandwilliams@gmail.com>

Good Aftemoon All,

First time doing this, so here is goes.

My wife Heidi, and | have moved into my family homestead at 2922 Arbor Drive ( My Grandfather, Dr David L. Williams
built in 1940-41). The Williams family has lived in the neighborhood for over 100 years (starting with my Great Grandfather
Thomas Williams). 1 have a deep respect and connection with our neighborhood. It is our intent to remowe a failing 22.0' x
7.0" lean to addition and a 8.1' x 12.2' metal shed in the rear of the home and construct a new detached garage with a foot
print of 26 feet x 30 feet (780 Sg/Ft.) and a storage loft above. There will be no living space associated with the
structure. It is our intent to hawe the garage architecturally designed and compatible with our home and its history.
Construction would begin as soon as permitting and contractors schedules would aliow. If you have any questions,
please let us kKnow.

Thank you as always,

Mark and Heidi Williams
2922 Arbor Drive
Madison Wi,

53711

608.213.4687



